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Sweet Apple Elementary School Governance Council 
Date | time May 14, 2020 |7:30am  Location Microsoft TEAMs
SGC Member Attendance
	Andy Allison, Principal
	X
	Sarah McCauley, Parent
	

	Eric Adkins, Appointed School Employee
	X
	Rachel Lee, Parent
	

	Allie Kimbrell, Teacher
	
	Caroline Degala, Parent
	

	Jessica Holcombe, Teacher
	X
	Krystian Morales, Community Member
	X

	Laura Butler, Appointed School Employee
	X
	Terri Eisenberg, Community Member 
	X


Guest Attendance: Hannah Zey, FCS SGC Facilitator, New Members for 20-21 School Year: Catherine Liebrock, Teacher; Shannon Coyne, Parent; Jocelyn McKinnon, Parent. 
Agenda Items
1. Welcome New Members
2. Principal’s Update
3. New Member Trainings
4. Action Items for 2020
Meeting Minutes
Action Items
	Motion
	Time
	By Whom
	Second By
	Voting Results 

	Call to Order
	2:09pm
	Adkins
	Butler
	Unanimous 

	Approve Agenda
	2:10pm
	Adkins
	Holcombe
	Unanimous

	Approve February Minutes
	2:11pm 
	Adkins
	Holcombe
	Unanimous

	Ajourn
	3pm
	Adkins
	Butler
	Unanimous 

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	


1. Introduction of new members elected- Catherine Liebrock, Shannon Coyne, Jocelyn McKinnon
2. Principal’s Update: 
· Learning will go up until the last day of school at SAE
· Pick up items is being organized and will be taking place in the bus lane
· Celebrations- there will be no parades etc. We are trying to make sure all staff and stakeholders are safe
· There has been no announced plan yet for next year
· How can we make next year successful no matter how we start?
3. New Member Trainings will be the first three weeks of July. 
4. First Meeting of the 2020-2021 School Year should be at the end of July 
5. Hannah Zey Update: The state of Georgia has said we will have to cute 14% of our budget for next year. 10% was prepared for and 4% remains which equals millions. They may possibly cute SGC Flex Funds. We should know by July 1st. Terms end July 1st. We will approve new members at the July SGC Meeting. Then we will appoint officers. 
6. Action Items for 2020: Remote Learning- what worked well? What did not?
Members shared:
Shannon Coyne- Needs to be uniform in digital tools used, had 3 SAE students and used 3 different platforms. 5th Grade was seamless, and the teachers really did great. Her other children at SAE had a very difficult time. 
Krystian Morales- too many platforms and this made it very difficult
Hannah Zey- consistency in a plan and format. Make it more aligned to what was happening in the classroom. Her child missed seeing his friends and teachers. 
Jocelyn McKinnon- videos were not helpful or as meaningful when it wasn’t his teacher who was in the video. Sometimes it wasn’t even a SAE teacher. This really made it difficult for buy-in. Stop with the supplemental videos. 
Terri Eisenberg- time is more valuable with actual teachers, too many platforms, maybe add a resource section on SAE website. 
Next Meeting
July 30, 2020, 2:00pm , Microsoft TEAMs
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